IASFAA PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
MEETING MINUTES

January 29, 2009
Members Present:  Kristi Fuller, Pam Smith, Michelle Richardson, Erin Gjerde,  

         Heather Robinson, Chad Olson, Carol Bogaard, Carolyn Schwendeman, 


   Jolaine Sweiger, Karen Snyder, Sandy Condon
I. Spring Conference Scholarships – Michelle, Heather, and Karen have volunteered to coordinate the scholarships.  Kristi will contact Tracy Havener to ask her to get the link turned on.
II. FA 101 Spring Conference Session – Carol Bogaard will present a session on verification from the NASFAA core materials.  Karen will assist her in preparation.
III. Drive-In Directors Workshop – Kristi informed the group that this was held on Tuesday, January 27.  21 people registered to attend, with 17 actually attending. 
